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NEW BUSES FOR ROUTE 2 (UPPER TOWN) 
 

 
The Government is pleased to announce that the Gibraltar Bus Company will begin 
to operate Bus Route No 2 with the three new buses that have been purchased 
recently for use on this route. 
 
These buses represent a significant improvement over the vehicles that are currently 
being used to service this route.  The new Air-conditioned buses will have a greater 
passenger carrying capacity than the ones used until now.  These new buses will be 
able to carry 20 passengers, of which 14 will be seated and 6 standing.  In addition, 
these vehicles have been adapted to be able to carry wheelchairs and are designed 
to be disability friendly. 
 
The Minister for Transport, the Hon J J Holliday, said “I am delighted to launch these 
new buses for Route No2, which will further enhance the excellent service already 
provided by the Gibraltar Bus Company.  I am sure that frequent users of this route, 
will welcome the improved comfort of these new vehicles”. 

 
 


